
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd March 2023  

 

Dear parent/carer,  

 

I am writing to inform you that with effect from 1st April 2023 the cost of a set meal provided to all 

primary school children will be increased from £2.30 to £2.42 for pupils.  

May I take this opportunity to remind you of the Government Scheme for Pupil Premium and Free 

School Meals for pupils  to support children from low income families who are or have been eligible 

for free school meals, children who have been in care continuously for more than six months and 

children with parents in the armed forces (or who have been in the armed services in the past). For 

more information and to check if you are eligible please take a look at our website: 

https://www.waterlooprimaryschool.co.uk/pupil-premium-sports-premium-catch-up-premium/ 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Baldwin  
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